DEPARTMENT OF HISTORY

January 28, 1986

Professor Dr. Horst Fuhrmann, President Monumenta Germaniae Historica Ludwigstrasse 16 Postfach 34 02 23 D-8000 MUnchen 34

Dear Professor Fuhrmann,

Thank you very much for your invitation to contribute an article related to the theme of "Fälschungen im Mittelalter." I would be delighted to contribute, although I cannot tell you at this point the exact topic. It will be on something related to the question of the desire for authorized texts in the Carolingian period, perhaps. I would like to use the evidence of the Carolingian baptismal expositions I have been studying.

Congratulations on bringing about MGH's first International Congress! I wish you every success in September, but I have no doubt that it will be extremely successful, given the fine speakers you have gathered to come. Thank you again for your invitation to participate in the Congress in some small way. Please write again if there are any further details I should know regarding my article.

Sincerely yours,

Jusan A. Keefe